
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

September 19, 2022 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Phil Deckers, Crystal Butterfield, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes 

The Selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the previous month’s minutes 

Approval of Warrant 

The selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the current warrant 

Roads 

● No new business 

School 

● No New Business 

Town Office 

● Reviewed 2023 Annual Budget and Current Expenditures (Budget Health) 

● Wes Ellington spoke with Karen Bridges regarding our most recent audit and based on information 

provided by Wadman’s it is understood that when the town’s audits are up-to-date, the current issues 

will be resolved 

o No further action needed 

● Wes Ellington will arrange printing of the town report this week 

● Wes Ellington Discussed potential ARPA use ideas with MMA 

o Select Board's recommendation to offset rising cost, or affirmed as a potential use 

● Phil Deckers we’ll discuss returned septic permits with Rebecca Albright 

● The annual town meeting warrant, and notice have been posted at the town office and at the Amherst 

general store 

o Crystal Butterfield will also post on the Amherst Facebook site 

● Wes Ellington is currently working on a new town website which should be active shortly 

Correspondence 

● No new business 
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Other Business 

● Motion made to adjourn meeting at 7:30 PM 

o Passed 3-0 

Next Meeting 

October 13, 2022 at 6:00 PM; Amherst Town Hall 
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